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For more information contact:     Mitch Beaumont,  
Community Relations Coordinator 

        402-331-4343 or 402-980-2863 
 

Public Access Restricted to City Hall, Public Works,  
Community Development Facilities 

 
In a continued effort to contain the spread of the Coronavirus, effective immediately, the 
City of La Vista is restricting public access to all City buildings including City Hall, 
Community Development and Public Works.  
 
These facilities will be closed, but services will still be provided and staff will continue to 
ensure essential services are maintained.  
 
Each facility can be reached as follows: 

• City Hall – 402-331-4343 
• Community Development – 402-593-6400 
• Public Works – 402-331-8927 
• Library – 402-537-3900 
• Community Center – 402-331-4357 

 
Service requests can also be submitted online at CityofLaVista.org/ReportAConcern.  
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